
 

 

 

   

  

                   

January 2020 
 
Dear Lumberton Township Board of Education Benecard® Prescription Benefit Program Participant:   
 
Shortly, you will be receiving your Benecard PBF Prescription Benefit identification card. You may 
begin using this card effective January 1st. Please be sure to present this new ID card to your retail 
pharmacist for all fills going forward, whether for new prescriptions or existing refills.  
 
Should you need to obtain a prescription before receipt of your ID card, please provide your 
pharmacist with the following information along with your prescription order or have them contact 
our Member Services Department for assistance at 1-877-723-6005. 
 

• Card Member’s ID Number:  (the ID number printed on the cards will be an 
alternate ID number assigned by Benecard. In the event that a member does not 
have their ID card, providing the pharmacist with the cardholder’s social security 
number, preceded by “BX”, will enable them to bill the script) 

• Patient’s Name:  The full first name of the patient 

• Patient’s Date of Birth 

• RX BIN number: 014179 

• RX Processor Control Number (PCN): 9743 

• RxGroup:  3116  
 
 
Please make sure the pharmacist bills your prescription through the Benecard PBF System. 
 
 
We look forward to providing the highest quality of service to you and your loved ones.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Benecard PBF Member Services 


